
NOTE: - Planning Committee – Tuesday, 7th January 2020 – Application Withdrawn 
 
 
Application No. 19/01475/OUT - Land South of Bovingdon Road, Braintree has been 
withdrawn by the applicant.  The application will not be considered at the Planning 
Committee meeting on Tuesday, 7th January 2020. 
 
 


